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DATE: 16th  March 2020 
 
 
TO:   All Students 
  All Faculty Members 

All Staff Members 

 

 
Dear Daystar Community, 

 

SUBJ: DAYSTAR UNIVERSITY OPTS FOR E-LEARNING W.E.F. 16-03-20 

In line with the Government’s directive to mitigate the impact of COVID-19, Daystar 
University Senate has this morning shut down physical classroom instruction and replaced 
it with the Daystar e-learning Platform elearning.daystar.ac.ke   

The adoption of this mode of instruction has been put in place to ensure meaningful and 
continuous quality learning. Please note that this mode of instruction will remain in place 
until the national restriction on public gatherings is lifted. 

The Senate has committed to fully engage students and ensure semester examinations 
take place as scheduled in the University Calendar.  Students who cannot access the e-
learning platform should quickly contact registrar@daystar.ac.ke for support.  Instructional 
content and assignments for the remaining four weeks of the Semester will be uploaded 
on e-learning Platform progressively starting today. 

The University Librarian assures Faculty and students of full access to e-resources. The 
Online Public Access Catalogue (OPAC) can be accessed remotely on the library 
webpage, http://library.daystar.ac.ke/ and those who need assistance to access the Digital 
Library should contact library@daystar.ac.ke  

International students are urged to contact the Students Placement and International 
Relations Officer for guidance.  During this period, students are encouraged to regularly 
check their official university emails for updates.  Let us continue to pray for God’s 
intervention in this matter.    
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Prof. Laban P. Ayiro, SS 
Vice-Chancellor. 
 
cc: Chair, University Council  
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